To whom it may concern,
[bookmark: _GoBack]I would be so pleased if I could accept for scholarship, since I do not have a permanent paid job now. I am doing a PhD at Griffith University and currently in the final write-up stage of my PhD thesis, which I’m planning to submit by October 2020.

Regards

Sanaz Behtaj

